
 

Prospective Student Open House 

 

You are cordially invited to the 

University of Georgia School of Law 

Open House for Prospective Students 

 

Wednesday, October 4, 2017 

Check in beginning at 12:30 p.m. in the 

School of Law 

Law School Rotunda 

Hirsch Hall 

 

A reception with current students 

will immediately follow the program 

from 3:30 p.m. until 5:00 p.m. 

 

Casual Attire 

 

Register by September 27th 

law.uga.edu/open-house-invitation 

http://law.uga.edu/open-house-invitation

